
Tree Dedication at the Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital 

Make a Difference, Leave a Legacy 

Honour your loved ones, co-workers, 
department, or business with a unique,  
special message. 

The Oakville Hospital Volunteer Association (OHVA) 
offers you the opportunity to make a tax deductible 
donation through the OHVA Tree & Plaque 
Dedication Program. 

Your personalized message will be placed on a 
permanent, attractive plaque next to one of our 
limited number of trees, located on the property of 
the Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital. Your 
donation to the OHVA through the Tree & Plaque 
Dedication Program will directly fund the purchase of 
hospital equipment. 

Whether you are a patient, staff member, volunteer 
or a business you can have an opportunity to 
permanently personalize a tree. You can choose 
from majestic Silver Maples, Pin Oaks, beautiful 
Skyline Honey Locusts, and Gingko’s on Volunteer 
Way. The trees are located on the most traversed 
portion of our property, at the west entrance of the 
hospital. 

   

 

"Trees are poems that the earth 

writes upon the sky“ 

 – Kahlil Gibran 

 

To purchase a commemorative tree or 

for more information, please call              

(905) 845-2571 ext 6175. 

 

Thank you for supporting the Oakville 

Hospital Volunteer Association  



Frequently Asked Questions 

Can multiple people’s gifts (ex. Gifts in memory of someone) join together to dedicate a 

bench or tree? Yes. 

Can a pledge be made over a number of years for a tree or bench dedication? Yes, 3-5 

year time period is available. 

How do I confirm the details and when does the plaque get installed? Contact OHVA and 

complete a pledge form. Once the pledge is in writing and the first installment, or 20% of the total 

gift is made, the plaque can be ordered and installed, weather permitting. 

How long will the dedication remain? It is the intention that the tree or bench dedication will 

remain in place until such time as future redevelopment of the area requires removal of the tree 

or bench. 

Can we include a corporate logo? No, per Halton Healthcare’s recognition policy. 

Can we include a translation to another language along with English? Yes. 

 

 

 

How should our inscription 

read? 
Your inscription should be what is right for you 

and your family. Here are some suggestions to 

help get you started: 

___________________________________________ 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF JANET ALTON 

DO NOT WALK PAST ME, I MAY NOT FOLLOW 
DO NOT STOP IN FRONT OF ME, I MAY NOT LOOK UP 

SIT BESIDE AND BE MY FRIEND 
___________________________________________ 

THE PATTE SEATON FAMILY 

___________________________________________ 

 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF BERTHA MARIE McCARNEY 

A LONGTIME MEMBER OF THE OTMH AUXILLARY  
DEAR WIFE OF DR. ROBERT McCARNEY 

LAWYER, MOTHER, GRANDMOTHER,  
AND FRIEND TO MANY 

2016 
 

 


